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It’s really disappointing that we keep revisiting and wasting time and resources on a 
coyote bill. We all know that even with the current open season we barely keep the 
numbers in check .If you have seen what coyote’s are capable of no one would think 
this is a good idea. Please don’t ruin our deer herd by allowing this bill to take place it
is a complete waste of resources to keep discussing this if we can’t hunt coyotes year 
round we won’t have any deer left please I pray to god people have more sense than 
to let this happen. I’ve spent the last 40 years in the Maine woods trust me this can’t 
be allowed to happen !!!


